Parent Bulletin



29th September 2025 Week A

All years: Thank you to all our students who helped out at our Open Evening last night. They were an absolute credit to the school and worked hard all evening showing parents and pupils around and supporting in departments. Parent feedback was really positive – they loved how friendly and welcoming our students were and many commented on their enthusiasm and kindness towards the year 5 and 6 pupils as well as their maturity when talking to prospective parents.

All years – PTA: PTA, we need your help! Parent volunteers are needed to help direct sellers to parking spaces and support at the Car Boot Sale on Saturday 11th October 2025. Time slots to volunteer in are 7.30am – 9.30am, 9.30 –11.30am and 11.30am – 1pm. Please e-mail pta@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk with the time slot you can help out at! This event will raise vital funds for the Pitch in project. Poster: here.

All years: Here is the link to this week's: **Year 7-11 Careers Newsletter**. Please note the sixth form and college open events coming up, and there is also a work experience opportunity with Lloyds Bank for year 11s who wish to apply.

Year 7 - Science revision books: a gentle reminder that the deadline for purchasing the KS3 Science Revision book on Parent Pay is next Wednesday 1st of October.

Year 7 Residential: PGL Liddington Monday 20th – Wednesday 22nd July 2026: What a joy it's been to welcome Y7 and see them getting stuck into secondary school life and learning! It's seems a long way off but I would like to give you as long as possible to spread the cost. The Y7 Residential will be an activity-packed three day adventure to PGL Liddington. Link to the trip letter: here. Deposit now available to pay on Parentpay and is due by 30th September. L Hubbard-Miles

Years 7 - 10, Ski trip 2027 - 12th-19th February: The 2027 trip is being launched nice and early to give families as long as possible to spread the cost. More information can be found: here.

Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening - Thursday 9th October 17:30 - 19:30: This event will include an appointment with your child's tutor and talks about online safety and teaching and learning at Farmor's. Further details and appointment times to follow. L Hubbard-Miles, Head of Year 7

Years 8 - 11 - Review of effort grades used in KS3-4 reports: We are reviewing the effort grades and criteria we use in our reports. We value parental feedback and ask that you spend just 5 minutes of your time to provide this feedback via our MS form: here.

Years 10 & 11 - Food & Nutrition London Trip: Students studying GCSE Food & Nutrition have an exciting opportunity to take part in the 'Walk, Eat, Talk, Eat' trip to London on Monday the 24th of November. Details can be found: here.

Safeguarding:

Online Safety Newsletter for June 2025 - here.
Parental Controls Booklet 2025 - here.

Letters to parents: here

01285 712302

- Year 7-11 Careers Newsletter for the w/c 15th September: here.
- All years: Wyvern theatre Westend experience here.
- All years: Library Newsletter here.
- All years: Neurodiversity research here.
- Year 7: Team Farmor's netball fixtures here.
- Year 8: Team Farmor's netball fixtures here.
- Year 8 & 9 Food & Nutrition lessons here.
- Year 9: Team Farmor's netball fixtures here.
 Year 10: Team Farmor's netball fixtures here.
- Year 10: Business studies resources here.
- Year 10: Food & Nutrition here.
- Year 10 & 11: Sixth form open evening here.



